
Middle School Music Education for spring 2020 at Place Bridge Academy
Dear Students and Students’ families in 6th through at Place Bridge Academy:
The Place Bridge Academy Music Team as well as the Music Department at Denver Public Schools has provided some wonderful resources for students and their families between now, April 7th, 2020, and the end of the school year Friday May 29th, 2020. Students in the Middle School specials classes will need to check in with their teachers for attendance credit and activities they can work on throughout the next two months. 
For Upper Academy students the students will need to follow their individual teacher’s instruction as to how to access and complete material. Mr. Spencer has a YouTube channel and Ms. Barlow will be sharing resources through the Music page on www.iwilk.com/specials. 
Ms. Barlow, kbarlo1@dpsk12.net, and Mr. Spencer, Michael_spencer@dpsk12.net, will be available Monday through Friday from 2pm to 4pm to answer questions through email for all students in Elementary. Please feel free to email us at any time and we will review emails at 2 pm every day. If we cannot get answers to your questions right away, we will work with school and district staff to get answers for you as soon as possible. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance for Mr. Spencer will be counted through either an email stating what they did and questions they may have regarding the content. Additionally, Mr. Spencer’s YouTube channel videos will ask students for feedback and comments. After watching a video, please comment and you will be given attendance credit for that day. Also, check out the African Drum Class Syllabus for specific dates and assignments. 
Websites and links:
www.iwilk.com/specials : Click on Music which will take you to the Music page with links and additional resources. 
All students in Mr. Spencer’s African Drum Class need to watch the videos in the “Middle School” playlist. 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCrnkBGeDMKHifYVAj18RKmw/playlists
This link is a link for Mr. Spencer’s African Djembe course. 
Thank you and stay safe! From Ms. Barlow and Mr. Spencer	








